
From: christopher tennant >  
Sent: 04 September 2022 02:28 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 Land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
I strongly object to the planning application S62A/22/0007 by Countryside for 130 homes(Land to 
the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex) below are a few points I would like to hi-light 
 
The traffic and congestion within and around the village is already bleak, with Grove Hill west of the 
village becoming regularly gridlocked leaving Hall Road the last reliable access and egress to the 
village, allowing this development adjacent to Hall Road would cause complete chaos. 
The local roads just can’t cope with increased vehicle numbers that another 130 homes would bring 
there are already large developments in the village that are going to compound this issue, I honesty 
feel more development would have a effect on Highway safety locally. 
 
The proposed site would be over development and out of character destroying local wildlife 
habitats, it would ruin the rural feel to the village as instead of entering and existing the village to 
open green belt country spaces it would now be a new build estate.  
 
Lastly with the close proximity of the site  to the primary school it would cause huge issues to the 
Parents and pupils trying to access the school.  
 
Kind Regards Chris  
 




